
Design for a wooden University Student Center

September 22, 1972

Design for a wooden University Student Center, scheduled for construction on the San Diego campus of the
University of California, has been approved by the University Board of Regents. The Board took the action at its
meeting Friday, September 22, in San Francisco.

The project consists of three one- and two-story modular wood frame structures linked together with open
balconies. Construction will be of wood sheathed exterior walls, poured-in-place concrete slab, and surrounding
brick patio.

The building will provide more than 13,000 assignable square feet of space for recreational needs,
organizations, and related activities for students of Revelle, Muir, and Third Colleges, the School of Medicine,
and Scripps Institution of Oceanography. A second increment of the Center, to be constructed at a later date, will
provide another 10,000 assignable square feet of space for additional student activities.

Total cost for Step I of the Center has been set at $650,000 with funding scheduled to come from the Student
Center Fee Reserve and loan funds.

The Center will be located near the existing International Students Center, east of the UCSD Gymnasium.
Construction is scheduled to begin early in 1973 with completion by November, 1973. Architect for the Center is
Paul W. McKim of San Diego.
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